
ROUNDABOUT CONSTRUCTION WEEKLY SCHEDULE  

FOR THE WEEK OF March 12TH – MARCH 18TH,  

2017  
  

The contractor will be working on the Barclay side of the 
roundabout.  Barclay will remain closed for approximately 4-5 
weeks while the contractor performs excavation, places base 
rock, installs curbs & sidewalks, paves, etc. in order to complete 
the Barclay side of the roundabout.  For the week of March 
12th – March 18th the contractor will continue to work within 
the Barclay closure area.  They will continue installing storm 
drainage facilities, finishing subgrade, and placing base rock.  
The contractor will be working daily all week with some 
minimal night work to complete utility connections.  No traffic 
delays are expected other than those attributed to the Barclay 
detour. 
  

PLEASE SEE PAGE 2 FOR BARCLAY DETOUR  

  

  



 


